Violin Lesson Policy for School E-days:

If there is an e-day on your scheduled lesson day, you may select from one of the following two options:

1) skip the lesson, and use one of your 4+ skips that each calendar day has built into the tuition. You know your child best. If they need the break or if you are needing to work and not supervise more assignments, please take this option if it is the best one for your family.

2) send me an email to holly.carpenter@rogersschool.org that contains:  

A) a picture of your lesson notes from the last week and your practice log.

B) A video of you playing your current working piece.

C) A video of your choice of review piece that shows me your progress on the technique project you were assigned to work on if applicable OR your favorite review piece as if you were performing it.

D) a video of your vibrato exercises, if you are currently studying vibrato.

I will respond no later than 8AM the next day to your video with comments (typically faster, but on some of these ice days, internet may be down). I will send you an email with an updated practice sheet for the following week, written comments, and videos of any previews for any new section/song that you may need. If my videos create more questions, we will just swap back and forth for as long as you need!

